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RAHALL LENDS SUPPORT TO STRIKER REPLACEMENT BILL

WASHINGION, D.C. -- U.S. Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) on H.R. 5, the

Striker Replacement Bill:

I believe the expanded practice by this nation’s business and
industry to provoke strikes by offering unacceptable bargaining terms
to its workers, and to then hire permanent replacement workers when a
strike is called, is tantamount to economic terrorism on a national

scale."
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